
From: "Richard Flynn" <RFlynn@town.arlington.ma.us>
To: "Ashley Maher" <AMaher@town.arlington.ma.us>
Date: 01/03/2023 12:35 PM
Subject: Re: Fwd: Dog Hearing

Ashley
 
I hope you had a safe and happy New Years.  I have attached the report (# 23000100) from 1-2-2023.  What a terrible
situation.
 
Please note in the report it is stated that the dogs involved appeared to have pushed open a door at the home which allowed
them to get out and attack the other dogs.  This was not a case of the dogs being walked off leash or being  unrestrained
while outside with the owner.  In addition I checked our system with the owners name (Bermudez) and there are no other
animal related reports attributed to that name.
 
I hope this is helpful.  
 
 
Captain Richard Flynn
Operations - Community Services Commander/PIO
Arlington Police Department
Phone:   (781) 316-3907
Fax:  (781) 316-3919
Email: rflynn@town.arlington.ma.us
 
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic message, including any attachments,
is for the sole use of the intended recipients and may contain confidential
and/or privileged information. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or
distribution is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please
contact the sender by electronic mail and destroy all copies of the original
message.
 
Arlington values equity, diversity, and inclusion. We are committed to building a community
where everyone is heard, respected, and protected.
 
 

From: "Ashley Maher" <AMaher@town.arlington.ma.us>
To: "Richard Flynn" <RFlynn@town.arlington.ma.us>
Date: Tue, 03 Jan 2023 08:56:31 -0500
Subject: Fwd: Dog Hearing
 
Hi Captain Flynn, 
 
Would you be able to provide me with the police report for this dog attack that took place yesterday on
1/2/2023? Ms. Oringer reached out to Diane regarding starting the process for a dangerous dog hearing! 
 
I hope you had a nice weekend. Happy New Year!
 
Best, 
Ashley
 
Ashley Maher
Office of the Select Board
Town of Arlington, MA
781-316-3024
Arlington values equity, diversity, and inclusion. We are committed to building a community where everyone is heard, respected, and protected.
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